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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:    APSCUF Members 

FROM:   Kenneth M. Mash, President  

             Andi McClanahan, APSCUF/CAP Chair  

 
  Itzi Meztli, SRU-APSCUF/CAP Chair Itzi Meztli 
 
DATE:    March 15, 2016 

RE:    2016 Dues Rebate Campaign  
 

 

The 2016 Dues Rebate Campaign is currently in progress until April 1st, and everyone’s support is critical to APSCUF’s 

success. Your support, now more than ever, is crucial. 

 

Recent US Supreme Court decisions have made it much easier for the very rich to have disproportionate influence. Those 

interests tend to be very unfriendly to public higher education and public employees. Our voices can be most effectively 

heard when we pool our resources to support those who share our views.  (This is true regardless of a candidate’s party 

affiliation.) When we all contribute, we have influence. You have the power to make a difference.   

 

The recent Harrisburg budget battles have reminded us just how vigilant we must be. We must continue to battle for the fair 

funding for our universities; we must continue to protect public employees. The challenge to fair share currently in front of 

the Supreme Court is financed by those who push their agenda using any means. We must be a countervailing force.  

 

This upcoming election year has the potential to bring big changes to the General Assembly. A number of long-serving 

members are retiring, and there is a real opportunity to change the legislature’s policy priorities. By filling out the form below 

or completing an official Dues Rebate Card at your local APSCUF office, you will direct your $25 rebate to the CAP fund 

and help APSCUF protect your interests. Thank you to the majority of members who sign the forms and thus allow the 

rebate to be used by APSCUF/CAP to support political activities that benefit all members.   

Please note that NO part of your APSCUF dues may be used for political contributions. That is why signing the form 
or completing the card to support CAP is vital. You also continue to have the option to designate the rebate in other 
ways; simply contact your campus APSCUF office.  

We look forward to your participation. Thank you in advance for your contributions. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

DUES REBATE DESIGNATION       Print out and send completed form via campus mail to: 

             Helen Staiger, SRU-APSCUF Office 

                     Vincent House 

Campaign runs until April 1, 2016.        

 

 I hereby authorize to assign any approved membership dues rebates (currently $25/year) to APSCUF/CAP       

        (political contribution). I understand that I may revoke this authorization in writing according to APSCUF rules. 

 

NAME ________________________________________ UNIVERSITY ______________________________ 

 

EMPLOYEE ID __________________________________ DATE _____________________________________ 

 

SIGNATURE _______________________________________________________________________________ 
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